
 

 

A Child’s World is happy to welcome you to our school.  Our goal is to provide quality 

educational and child care programming for every child.  Enclosed are instructions for the 

first day of school in addition to a questionnaire for the staff to become better acquainted 

with your child.  Please bring all items listed below on the beginning day. 

 

ITEMS APPROPRIATE FOR EACH AGE GROUP 

 

INFANTS/BABIES 

 

• 2 complete changes of clothing – one to remain in school, the second may be 

taken home each day.  Include undershirts and socks with the changes in a labeled 

shoe box. 

• Diapers and wipes (a package/container of each) 

• 2 Portable crib sheets (Newtown/Doylestown facilities) 

• all necessary food requirements including: 

1. bottles filled with formula or milk 

2. special foods or drinks 

3. written instructions for each meal and time schedule 

• Bag with child’s individual daily needs, i.e., pacifier, cloth diaper or burp cloth, 

bib, one of the two clothing changes.  

• Box of tissues 

 

TODDLERS/2-YEAR OLD 

 

• 2 complete changes of clothing – one to remain in school, the second may be 

taken home each day.  Include undershirts and socks with the changes in a labeled 

shoe box. 

• Diapers and wipes (package/container of each) 

• Nap Mat and pillowcase or laundry bag for storage 

• Smock (can be a shirt with cut off sleeves) 

• Sippy cup, juice box  

• Bagged lunch each day if staying full day for lunch 

• Box of tissues 

• School bag with one of the two clothing changes. 

 

 



3, PRE-K AND KINDERGARTEN 

 

• Complete change of clothing (please include undergarments and socks) 

• Smock (can be a shirt with cut off sleeves) 

• Nap Mat and pillowcase or laundry bag for storage (excluding Kindergarten and 

PreK Counts classes) 

• Box of tissues 

• Regular size school bag 

• Bagged lunch if staying full day, extended care lunch or kindergarten enrichment.  

 

LABEL ALL ITEMS 

 

We look forward to seeing you.  Your child’s teacher will contact you to become better 

acquainted before the first day of school.  Parent/teacher conferences are scheduled twice 

a year, in January and at the end of the school year. 

 

Please contact the Center Director if you have any additional questions. 

 

 


